

Join the Marshall Children Young Docent Program at the Glebe House Museum & be a part of history that lives!

Fall Session Begins September 23, 2021

Here is your chance to really learn what life was like for the families who lived at the Glebe during the Revolutionary War era by joining our Marshall Children Young Docent Program. Learn to give guided tours, teach candle making and quill writing to other children, do open hearth cooking, make colonial crafts, visit area museums, learn about the Gertrude Jekyll Garden and have lots of fun.

Our Marshall Children are our ambassadors in the community, and participate in events like the Memorial Day Parade, Christmas Festival and our well known & well attended All Hollow's Eve.

The program is open to interested children ages 6 and up, with sessions available in the Fall & Spring. Meetings are held on select Thursday afternoons from 4:30-5:30 pm. Each child will have a colonial costume to use for our special events during the year. Children become a significant part of the museum and enrich those who visit by sharing their enthusiasm and new-found knowledge.

Please call LoriAnn Witte, Museum Director for more information and to register at 203-263-2855. Information, registration forms & session dates may also be found at www.glebehousemuseum.org. There is limited space available.

*All CDC and State Health & Safety guidelines will be followed. Activities will be held outdoors whenever possible. Please dress for the weather. **All children will be required to wear masks when inside our buildings.

REGISTRATION FORM ON REVERSE SIDE

GLEBE HOUSE MUSEUM & THE GERTRUDE JEKYLL GARDEN

MARSHALL CHILDREN YOUNG DOCENT PROGRAM

REGISTRATION FALL 2021

Child's Name	
Child's Age	
Parent's Names	
Address	
Telephone	-
Email	-
	_

Marshall Program Cost: Fall Session 2021 - \$75 members/\$95 non-members.

Glebe House Museum Family membership: \$60.00

Museum membership entitles you to free admission to the museum & garden, discounts to select museum events, invitations to members-only events, a 10% discount in the museum gift shop, summer camp discounts, and opportunities to be a part of The Glebe House Museum & The Gertrude Jekyll Garden through volunteering.

See our website at <u>www.glebehousemuseum.org</u> for more information. You may also reach us at 203-263-2855 or by email at office@glebehousemuseum.org

- *Make-up meetings will be scheduled for any cancellations made due to inclement weather.
- * If any meetings need to be cancelled during the course of the session due to changes in health & safety recommendations, credit will be extended for future programs.